
 

Irish Independent	 9x2 83mm	 GF

ROADS ACT 1993 – SECTION 75
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF  
THE R149 TOBBERMACLUGG
Fingal County Council has made an order to temporarily close 
R149 Tobbermaclugg Road for one day only on 31st August 2022. 
The reason for the temporary closure is to facilitate repair works 
on behalf of Irish Water. 
The alternative route available is:
1	 R149 – Northbound of Hillstown Road up to the junction  

to L2222 Stirling Road.
2	 The junction of the L2222 and R149.
Local access will be maintained, and extensive diversion and 
information signage will be in place.

Joan Kernan, Administrative Officer, 
Castleknock Mulhuddart Operational Area. 


